To: The Honorable Board of Supervisors:

I am a resident of Deerwood in the Ukiah Valley and live within the
jurisdictional boundaries of the Millview County Water District. It is my
understanding there is a vacant seat on the District’s board of directors
and | am interested in being appointed. | am willing to fulfill the duties
if appointed for the term beginning December 4, 2020 and ending the
first Friday in December 2024. | am a registered voter in Mendocino
County.

| have spoken with First District Supervisor Carre Brown about the
appointment. If more information is required, | can be reached at il
B 2 d this email address: jagreen97 @gmail.com.

Sincerely,

James A. Green
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